
Louisiana Licensed Professional Vocational Rehabilitation Counselors Board of Examiners 

Minutes for 07/23/2021 

10:04 am – 12:20 pm 

1. Meeting called to order at 10:04 am. In attendance were Crystal Younger Ashley 

Lastrapes, Paul Fontana, Beth Drury, Karen Harrison, Linda Alwood, and Marleen 

Cockfield.  

2. There were no public comments. 

3. River Management’s contract was reviewed and approved by the Board. 

4. The renewal numbers were reviewed by the Board. As of the date of the meeting, 23 

active licensees had not renewed their license or responded to the Board’s 

communication attempts. Linda will send a letter to the 23 active members regarding 

renewal. 

5. Ashley Barbier and Paul Genco requested updates from the Board regarding full licensure 

status. Linda would inform both Ms. Barbier and Mr. Genco that one additional 

supervision form was required. If received, both applicants would be granted full 

licensure at the next board meeting. 

6. Ashley continue to attend the IARP board meetings. Specifically, roll off schedule will be 

discussed with the IARP Board in order to provide nominations to the governor.  

7. The supervisor training program and qualifications to sit for the training was discussed. A 

goal of holding the supervision training was set for November 12, 2021, for 4 hours. The 

fee if held would be $400.00. The Board would submit this training for CRC CEU 

approval. 

8. Pending CEU’s were reviewed and approved/denied based on documentation. 



9. The next board meetings are as followed at the Baton Rouge Public Library: 

a. October 29, 2021 at 10:00 am 

b. January 28, 2022 at 10:00 am 

c. April 29, 2022 at 10:00 am 

10. Meeting concluded at 12:20 pm 

 

 


